
PURAV VASHISHT
Hotel Falcon Crest, NH-5 Kandaghat, Distt. HP
Solan,  173215
India



January 7, 2022 NUID: 002728717
Campus: Boston

Dear PURAV: 

It is my pleasure to inform you that you have been accepted into Northeastern University's College of Professional Studies Master of 
Science in Project Management  program for the Fall 2022 term at the Boston campus with a September start date.

Our regionally accredited programs provide an educational experience that is founded on proven scholarship strengthened through 
practical application and sustained by academic excellence. Here at the College of Professional Studies, we are committed to 
providing you with a high level of academic excellence and superior service.

Your acceptance to the College of Professional Studies is granted under the following condition(s): 
You must submit final official transcripts showing degree conferral and date.   
Additionally, your offer of admission is contingent upon your satisfaction of all local, state, and federal laws. 

Upon successfully meeting the condition of your acceptance, you will be formally accepted into the program and admitted to the 
University. If the condition is not met, your conditional admittance will be rescinded and you will not be able to continue to register 
for classes. Should any changes to your condition of acceptance and/or program requirements occur, you will be notified of the 
changes and be held to any new standards put in place.

Now that you have been accepted, please confirm that you plan to attend by completing the enrollment confirmation form. This is 
also a great time to visit our website for accepted students which will help guide you through the enrollment confirmation process 
and important next steps such as activating your myNortheastern account, submitting official transcripts, and exploring program 
curriculum. 

In addition, you can view our current course offerings online at https://registrar.northeastern.edu/group/catalog/. It is important to 
note that you are required to follow the program curriculum that is in effect during the Fall 2022 term. Please review the curricula at 
the beginning of your start term to be sure you have the most up to date information.

Registration will open six weeks prior to the start term. Once registration is open for the Fall 2022 term, you should create your 
myNortheastern account. myNortheastern is a portal where you will receive critical information from the University and College, 
access billing and course information, and several other student related items. Once you have created your account you can 
proceed to register for classes via the student portal.

All admitted students who will be studying with an F-1 visa would need a Form I-20. Please contact the office of Global Services to 
begin your I-20 process at https://international.northeastern.edu/ogs/getting-started/

On behalf of the faculty and administration at Northeastern University, I would like to congratulate you on your admission. I am sure 
you will find the College of Professional Studies an exciting and intellectually challenging place to further your education.

Sincerely,

David Fields, Ph.D.
Senior Associate Dean
Academic and Faculty Affairs
Professional Programs
College of Professional Studies
Northeastern University 



FOR ALL STUDENTS 

Students admitted to Northeastern will have access to limited services through the myNortheastern portal. As you transition from an 
admitted to an enrolled student, your access to myNortheastern services is automatically modified. 

Student Account Claim: 

Students eligible for a Northeastern online account will receive an automated account claim email 1 business day after decision is 
published. Eligibility is based on admission data in university systems. Students can follow the steps below to claim their online 
account. 

To claim a student account: 

1. Open Account Claim email. 
2. Click on the “Claim your Northeastern online account now” claim token in email 
3. Follow the prompt to enroll in Duo, the university’s two-factor authentication provider. 
4. Complete the “Student Account Claim” form. 
5. Review and accept the “Northeastern University Appropriate Use Policy” 
6. Create a password. 

If you are unable to claim your student account: 

There are several reasons why you may not be unable to claim your student account, including: 

• University admission data on file indicates that you are not eligible for a myNortheastern account and have not been sent 
an account claim email. 

• You have not accepted the Northeastern University Appropriate Use Policy for Computer Network Resources. 
• Your password doesn’t meet the minimum length requirement. 

If you need additional support with the account claim process, the IT Service Desk is available 24/7. Call 617. 373.HELP [4357] or 
email help@northeastern.edu.

mailto:help@northeastern.edu

